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Mr. Andrew stands at the forefront of the Ericsson led Networked Society vision and fastest
moving technology industry trends: cloud infrastructure, products and services. He has spent
the past few years evangelizing an industry-wide shift to provide the Cloud and 5G to both
Telco and Enterprise segments and is driving the transformation to position Ericsson as a
leader in the private cloud infrastructure and application space, IOT and Innovation
incubation areas.

A business oriented, end to end leader with deep tech industry knowledge, Mr. Andrew has
championed NFV and Cloud Software & Servicesto his enterprise and telco customers and
numerous clients across South East Asia and Oceania. 

Mr. Andrew is recognized for leading and motivating a dedicated team of Cloud Software &
Services professionals comprising of over 100 employees focusing on Cloud Core, IT and NFV.
He is responsible for creating and transforming the Ericsson Sales, Delivery, and Strategic
workforce to bring the Ericsson Cloud Infrastructure and NFV portfolio to market through
technology leadership, quality services and innovative commercial offerings in a number of
countries. Solutions that are driving the industry-wide transition in private cloud and
infrastructure services, 5G and Imagining Possible.
Throughout his two decades of industry experience, Mr. Andrew has built a reputation for
developing business strategies, incubating new business models, and building go to market
Cloud product and Services, including world first 5G, Orchestration and Cloud initiatives and
innovative services.

Embracing the core values of perseverance, professionalism, collaboration and respect, Mr.
Andrew is a recognized and celebrated leader within the Ericsson organization. His awards
include Ericsson Key Contributor on many occasions amongst others.
Mr. Andrew holds Honors in Electrical Engineering, and a Queen’s Commission from Royal
Military College, Duntroon. His previous roles include Head Consulting and Systems
Integration Malaysia, Sri Lanka, and carried leadership and technologist roles in Motorola,
Siemens, Nortel and Marconi. Mr. Andrew is a valued contributor to Cloud Product and Services
segment and is a key leader in the new and targeted business areas within Ericsson’s Cloud
and IT business landscape. He is also an active contributor to the education sector, with an
Industry Advisory Role with University Technology Petronas, Malaysia.
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